
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences  

Faculty Council Meeting 

April 02, 2015 

 

Members Present: John Klein, Danielle McGuire, Elizabeth Faue, Avis Vidal, Michael Belzer, 

Ed Golenberg, Krista Brumley, Charles Parrish, Larry Lombard, Anne Duggan, Jennifer 

Wareham, Geoffrey Nathan, Yifan Zhang, Barry Lyons, Mark Ferguson, Lisa Maruca  

 

Attending: Wayne Raskind, Christine Chow, Peter Hoffmann, Paul Clemens, Caroline 

Brzuchowski, Robert Aguirre, Donald Haase, Janet Hankin, Marick Masters, Lisabeth Hock, 

Victoria Neale, Kimberly Campbell-Voytal 

 

Absent With Notice: Caroline Morgan, Claudio Verani 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:00. 

 

The minutes of the March 05, 2015 meeting were approved. 

 

Mark Ferguson asked for candidates for the upcoming CLAS elections. 

 

Janet Hankin discussed the changes to the Applied M.A. program in Sociological Research 

Methodology. The revised program proposal was approved. 

 

Marick Masters discussed the change in program name from B.A. in Labor Studies to B.A. in 

Employment and Labor Relations. The revision was approved. 

 

Anne Duggan and Lisabeth Hock discussed the proposed B.A. in Global Studies, which was 

approved. 

 

Janet Hankin, along with Victoria Neale and Kimberly Campbell-Voytal of Family Medicine, 

discussed the proposed B.S. in Public Health. There were concerns about reporting lines, 

required resources, and where the program would be housed, but Hankin spoke of the high 

demand for such a program and Wayne Raskind noted again our need for more students. The 

proposal was approved. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:30. 


